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 Hello!
I am a constituent who lives in Arcata and works in Eureka. I regularly use the existing Humboldt Bay Trail to
commute by bike to work. I urge you to support completion of the South end of the trail so that I, and many other
people, can travel to work in the safest, least-polluting, and healthiest way possible.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ms. Jolly Earle
Arcata, Ca.

 from my iPhone
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